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Flags of the world flap in the breeze on the Berger Family Lawn on Wednesday, July
11. The display welcomes visitors to the uptown campus for the 2018 International
Association for College Admission Counseling Conference. Tulane and Loyola
University are co-hosting the event which focuses on issues and trends affecting
international student admission, recruitment and enrollment. 

https://news.tulane.edu/news/flying-colors
http://news.tulane.edu/pr/major-conference-highlight-issues-facing-international-students
http://news.tulane.edu/pr/major-conference-highlight-issues-facing-international-students

